MANITOBA METIS FEDERATION

300 - 150 Henry Ave., Winnipeg, Manitoba R3B 0J7
Phone: (204) 586-8474 Fax: (204) 947-1816 Website: www.mmf.mb.ca

President

May 30, 2022
Dear Métis Citizens:

We are writing to invite you to participate in the upcoming Health Strategies for Evolving Métis Health
Community Consultation. The consultation will take place in person on June 11th, 2022, at the Clarion
Hotel in Winnipeg, Manitoba.

We ask you to provide your knowledge, experience, expertise, and input regarding the current health
legislation, access to medical transportation services, vaccine hesitancy, mental health, and addictions.
You will have the opportunity to provide input on these topics. The information provided during the
meeting will help the MMF establish policies, services, and programming related to improving access to
health for Métis Citizens. As the MMF moves forward with community consultation on health matters, it
continues to close the gap between the Red River Métis Community and non-Indigenous peoples.

Please find attached the registration form to be submitted to consultation@mmf.mb.ca. If you are
from the South East, South West, Interlake or Winnipeg Regions, please complete the form and send at
your earliest opportunity to the above email, as the registration closes on June 2nd, 2022 @ 4:30 pm.
(Note: If you are from the Northwest Region, including The Pas and Thompson, a Consultation will be
scheduled in your region at a later date.)

Thank you, and we look forward to seeing you.
Meeqwetch,

Health and Wellness Department
Manitoba Métis Federation



